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 9:30 Sunday School
10:40 Worship Service

________________________________________________________

The month of October is Pastor Appreciation month. Jeremiah 
3:15 – “Then I will give you shepherds after my own heart who 
will lead you with knowledge and understanding.” Please take 
the time over the next couple of weeks to praise God for the gift 
of our two pastor couples as well as make a special effort to 
encourage them in some way and thank them for their faithful 
service and ministry to us.

Praise God, FROM WHOM ALL BLESSINGS FLOW;
Praise Him, ALL CREATURES HERE BELOW;

Praise Him, ABOVE YE HEAVENLY HOST
Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost.

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Worship Service
october 14, 2018

WORSHIP IN SINGING 
CALLTO WORSHIP - Peter Hoeppner

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
SPECIAL MUSIC - Prairie Joe
MESSAGE - Russell Thiessen

CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER & BENEDICTION

**Everyone is invited to stay for the Thanksgiving lunch after the 
service today.**

Thanksgiving Offering - There will also be an opportunity to give a 
Thanksgiving offering at the noon meal today.  This offering will be 
going to the general fund so the offering can also be given 
in the regular Sunday morning offering if you prefer.

THIS WEEK
Monday
7:00 @ Glencross - Jr Youth Bible Study. Snack - Tyrell & Carter

Wednesday 
7:00@ Glencross - Sr Youth Bible Study, Snack- Josh

NEXT SUNDAY:
Message - Pastor Peter Redekopp

TAKE NOTE
Ladies - please hand in your Mom’s Pantry orders and the 
Nomination Forms next Sunday.



There are still ways you can be a part of our Sunday School ministry 
this year!  Opportunities include teachers, helpers, substitute 
teachers, music, and prayer warriors. Specifically, teachers are still 
needed for:
Age 3 - 1 teacher needed, 1 helper needed
Grade 8 (age 13) - 1 teacher needed
High School Boys - 1 male teacher needed
Please contact Heather Dyck for more information.

OCTOBER 15-21 - BIBLE IN A YEAR - READING CHALLENGE 
 Isaiah 45- 64    1 Thessalonians 3- 1 Timothy 1

The Nominating Committee has begun the process of contacting 
candidates for  the various board and committee positions for the 
terms that are expiring at the end of 2018.  We are again asking 
the church  to help us in this search.  Please contact one of the 
Nominating committee members with your suggestions to fill any 
of the vacant positions. 
 -  Ed Zacharias, Lydia Hildebrand, Lawrence Klassen. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Baby Dedication Service is being planned for Sunday, Oct. 21st.

Friday Oct 26 - Glencross Church Family Carnival
The Glencross Jr & Sr Youth would like to invite you to our annual 
church family carnival. 7pm-8:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. Costumes 
are welcome.  Games, fellowship and lots of treats for the whole 
church family.

October 29 - 6:30 pm - Winkler Bible Camp’s Annual Fall 
Fundraising Banquet @ Winkler Bible Camp. For more info or to 
make reservations please visit their website or call 204-325-9519.

December 16 @ 10:40am   Sunday School Christmas Program
December 23 - NO Sunday School classes
December 30 - NO Sunday School classes



CALLING ALL LADIES
Tuesday, October 23rd from 9am-4pm the Glencross ladies plan 
to make wipes for the Boundary Trails Health Centre. This 
means tearing used hospital blankets into hospital wipes, then 
an X sewn through them and serged around on 3 sides. Please 
bring a scissor, and a lunch bag if you plan for  all day. If you can 
bring a sewing machine or serger please let Louise know. Come 
when you can, go when you must. But, come for the fun and 
laughs.

Give thanks to the LORD for he is
good; his love endures for ever. 

Psalm 107:1


